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SPRING DISCO 

WEDNESDAY 27TH MARCH 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The school spring disco is being held on Wednesday 27th March. 
 
Times for Reception/KS1 are 3.15pm (straight from school) until 4.15pm and for KS2 4.30pm til 5.30pm. 
 
For KS1, your child will be taken by their class teacher straight to the Disco (in the main hall) at the end of the 
day.  
 
Children are invited to wear casual clothes to school to ensure they are disco ready, but please ensure that 
their clothes are sensible and appropriate, i.e no high heels etc.  
 
The entrance cost is £5 per pupil – this covers fun at the disco, bag of mix-up sweets and will have unlimited 
squash to fill up the pupils’ drinks bottle. 
Please make sure all children have their drinks bottles so that they can be provided with squash. 
 
Please collect pupils promptly from the following pick-up locations at 4:15pm: 
Reception: School Office 
Year 1: Normal Classroom door 
Year 2: Normal Classroom door 
KS2 pick up is outside the KS2 main door by the green gates. 
 
All children must be collected by an adult and signed out before they can leave the building, so please bear 
with us to ensure the safety of all children. If your child is being collected by another parent or adult, please 
let us know via dojo beforehand. 

To book your child onto this event, please fill in the permissions and pay via ARBOR. 

THE DEADLINE FOR TICKETS IS MIDNIGHT SUNDAY 24TH MARCH. 

Thank you, The Friends 

mailto:admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk
http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/

